
SOUTHWEST HALL 
NAMING OPPORTUNITIES 

Historic Southwest Hall, one of the original ten buildings on University of the Pacific’s Stockton Campus, will soon 
become a world-class, state-of-the-art living and learning community. Primarily for second-year students, the three-
story building will house nearly 400 students, and will feature lounge and study spaces and an interior courtyard. 
The façade will closely replicate the original building, intentionally retaining the historic feel of campus.  

Below are opportunities to help Southwest Hall become a home, giving students a sense of community and better 
access to resources in an environment designed to help them thrive.  

SCAN WITH CAMERA FOR 360 VIEW

MULTI- PURPOSE

SOUTHWEST HALL

06.20.2024

LOUNGE: 1ST FLOOR AND MAIL ROOM

SCAN WITH CAMERA FOR 360 VIEW

SOUTHWEST HALL

06.20.2024

Naming Opportunity Gift Amount
Building Naming 
Outdoor Courtyard
South Lobby
Multipurpose Room
North Lobby
Lounges
Study Lounge
Student Rooms

For more information on how you can  
support Southwest Hall, please contact  

Molly Byrne, Senior Associate  
Vice President for Development 

at 209.946.2780 | mbyrne1@pacific.edu

$10,000,000
$1,000,000

$750,000
$750,000
$500,000
$250,000
$100,000
$25,000


